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18th December 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s), 
 
I hope you are well. 
 
Further to previous communication, you will be aware that on Thursday 19th December we will be 
holding our Rewards Trip Day. Year 7 will be attending the Pantomime at Blackpool Pleasure Beach. 
In addition, 350 students from Year 8 to Year 11 will be attending the VUE cinema at Cleveleys, to 
watch The Red One. When students arrive at the cinema they will be also given: popcorn, water 
and a chocolate bar. Students attending the Pantomime, may also bring some sweets and drinks if 
they wish. 
 
Students who are remaining in school have officially requested a non-uniform day. Following careful 
consideration, all students including those remaining in school will be permitted to wear non-uniform, 
if they make a £1 to £2 donation. The gathered funds will be donated to local causes.; ‘Thumbs Up 
for Charlie’ and a local family whose daughter is bravely battling stage 3 neuroblastoma at the age 
of 4. Both causes are very important to our school community. Payment for this can be made on 
MCAS (School Shop). 
 
All students have been provided with guidance in regards to expectations about non-uniform and 
the following items should not be worn: shorts, short skirts and crop tops. 
 
We expect all students to attend school on Thursday and request that if your child cannot attend 
school due to illness that you inform us via MCAS or by contacting us directly.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Helen Cook 
FCAT School Improvement Director 


